

Atlantic Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Miss Heppell - Principal of Primary Mrs Bishop - Principal of Secondary Maritime House Southwell Business Park Portland, Dorset. DT5 2NA

Tel: 01305 820262 Email: Office@atlantic-aspirations.org

www.atlantic-aspirations.org

31st January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Dance Performance 18th March 2020.

We have the opportunity to take Year 10 and 11 BTEC Dance students to watch the performance of 'Deluxe' performed by Ballet Boyz, at Lighthouse Theatre, Poole on Wednesday 18th March 2020. Students will be able to appreciate a live piece of choreography and in particular a dance company that they have studied as part of their BTEC course.

This performance has limited spaces and we have secured 25 seats. These will be allocated on a first come first served basis to those who have completed the consent form **AND** paid the full cost.

We will travel to and from the venue by coach and plan to depart, promptly, from Atlantic Academy, Maritime House, at 6pm and depart from Poole at 9.15pm, returning to Atlantic Academy at approximately 10.30pm.

The cost of this trip and the travel will be £24.15 per child, this should be paid via your sQuid account. This includes the cost of the ticket and coach hire. School uniform is not essential however, smart appropriate clothes will be expected. Please ensure your child brings enough food and drink to last throughout the evening.

The coach will do the following stops on the return journey; Asda, Weymouth, Portland Road Wyke Regis, Victoria Square, Easton and Maritime House. Please indicate on the consent form where your child should be dropped off.

It is necessary to ask that parents make a voluntary contribution. Trips cannot happen without parental support and should there be a considerable shortfall in contributions, the trip will not take place. School attendance is vital and if students do not attend Atlantic Academy the next day, then future dance trips will not be on offer to students.

Please complete the consent form via the following link, <u>Ballet Boyz Performance Consent Form</u> and pay via your sQuid account no later than 12pm Tuesday 11th February 2020. If you have not completed the form and paid then unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Miss A O'Reilly Teacher of Dance

